
May 21, 2017 
Sixth Sunday of the 

 Easter Season 
 

Ministry Schedule for 
May 27​th​ & 28​th  

  
Lectors 

Sat. Janeen Torres 
Sun. Sonja Nicholaisen 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Sat. *SCAP--  

       No Ministers Needed 
Sun. *SCAP— 
         No Ministers Needed 
 

Ushers 
Sat. Tom Turro 

Tony Osusky 
Sun. Patrick Trim 
 Jim McGann 

 
Coffee Hostess for This Week: 

*No Sunday Social Today 
 

Coffee Hostess for Next Week: 
*No Coffee—Memorial Day Weekend 

 
Prayer Line 

If you would like prayers for any serious 
health or personal reason, you can call 

Patti at 259-5290 and she will activate the 
prayers of at least 20 others. 

 
Daily Masses are celebrated at St. Pius 
on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday at 
8:30 a.m. No daily Mass is celebrated on 

Thursday or Friday. 
Last Sunday’s Collection 

$2273 
Washington Basilica Collection 

$330 
 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Sat.​— ​5:00 p.m. Special Intentions of 
     Seminarian Josh Hill 
Sun: 9:00 a.m. For the People of 
      St. Pius X Catholic Church 
          12 Noon For the People of 
             St. Joseph Church  
                       (Monticello)  
Mon.— *No Mass Intention 
Tues.​—​*No Mass Intention 
Wed.—*No Mass Intention 
 
Thur.—No Mass 
Fri.— No Mass 
 
Sat.—(5/27) SCAP Weekend-- 
                  *No Mass Intention 
Sun.—(5/28) SCAP Weekend— 
                    *No Mass Intention 
            12 Noon SCAP Weekend— 
                      *No Mass Intention 

(Monticello) 
 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Monday: *No 8:30 a.m. 
Tuesday: *No 8:30 a.m. 
Wednesday:   *No 8:30 a.m. 
Thursday: No Mass 
Friday: No Mass 
 
Confessions: ​*No Confessions will be 

heard next Saturday, May 27.  They will 
resume on Saturday, June 3. 
Food for the Poor Appeal​:  
This weekend Father Thomas W. 
Falkenthal will speak at all the Masses 
about the ministry of Food for the Poor. 
This ministry provides direct relief to 
the poor throughout Latin America and 
the Caribbean.  Father Falkenthal will 
share his personal witness about the 
importance of Food for the Poor’s 
mission to care for the destitute as a 
means of living out the Gospel mandate 
to love one another. 
 

Father Falkenthal was ordained a priest 
for the Archdiocese of Chicago in 1975. 
After serving parishes in Chicago, he 
entered the U.S. Navy as Commandeer 
of the Chaplain Corps.  He served 
overseas and retired after 24 years of 
active duty before joining Food for the 
Poor.  We welcome Father Falkenthal to 
the Parish. 
(No special collection will be taken up but 
envelopes will be available for making a 
donation or sending your contribution 
directly to Food for the Poor.) 
 
Fr. Bill on Diocesan Priest Retreat:  ​This 
week Fr. Bill will be on his annual 
diocesan priest retreat.  There will be no 
8:30 a.m. daily Masses celebrated this 
week.  Next weekend there will be a SCAP 
service (Sunday Celebration in the 
Absence of a Priest) and no Masses will be 
celebrated.  Father Bill will return to the 
Parish on Monday, May 29​th​ and Masses 

resume of May 30​th​. 
Parish Picnic Cancelled:  ​The Parish 
Picnic that was scheduled for Sunday, June 
4, has been cancelled due to the number of 
families out of the Parish that weekend. 
The picnic will be rescheduled for later in 
the summer to welcome the new pastor, Fr. 
Rowland.  Another parish social event 
(possibly a Parish pancake breakfast​) will 
be rescheduled for  later in June or July. 
 
SCAP Service Next Weekend:  ​Last 
month two members of the Parish attended 
the training in Price to become certified 
SCAP ​(Sunday Celebration in the Absence 
of a Priest)​ presiders.  Presiding at these 
celebrations is not limited to deacons but 
any trained lay minister can be 
commissioned by the Diocese to lead the 
service when a priest is unavailable for 
Sunday Mass.  Next weekend Marian 
Delay will preside at the services on 
Saturday and Sunday. 
 
Catholic Communication Collection: 
Next weekend there will be a special 
collection for support of the Catholic 
Communication Campaign.  Money from 
this collection supports all the different 
ways the Church evangelizes using 
media—TV & radio ads, newspapers, 
advertising, the internet, etc.  There will 
not be a second collection taken up next 
weekend.  Envelopes for the collection are 
in the pews.  If you would like to make a 
contribution to support the 
Communications Campaign, put your 
envelope in with the regular collection. 


